
13 November 2023 

 

TO:                 Board and Staff 

FROM:           Larry Olson, DSO-AV 

SUBJECT:       AuxAir Report for October 2023. 

 

October was a slower month for auxair as we only flew three patrols during the month.   

We were busy with administra�ve and training du�es.  DIRAUX requested we put together and submit a 
budget projec�on for the current CR period and Doug Kerr handled this for auxair.  Stan Douglas 
con�nued training new members for the posi�ons of Observer, Aircrew, and Pilot.  This included ground 
school training for three Observer trainees.   

We have a new AUXLO at Air Sta�on San Francisco and he is LTJG Tommy Smith.  

 

Respec�ully submited, 

Larry Olson, DSO-AV 

  


